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We would like to voice our objection to the planned night time cargo flights (65) as we
will find ourselves subjected to continuous noise throughout the night disrupting sleep, not
to mention the invisable air pollution and toxic fumes. Many of our neighbours an friends
are also concerned and not at all happy about this planned increase.

Hoping this will not go ahead.
Yours sincerely

John & Cathy Ryan
Portmarnock Rise





